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May 15, 2019 

 

To All Established Businesses 

 
This is to inform all local business operators that the Governor and Tribal Council are requesting 

all established businesses to close during the observance of our summer solstice of Deshkwi (as 

stated on the attached Zuni Tribal Resolution M70-2004-Q64, all local businesses will be 

expected to close for observance of Deshkwi during the summer and winter solstice cycles).  

Businesses should be prepared to close on or before 6:00 p.m. on the evening of June 17, 2019 

and may resume their regular business operations at 7:00 a.m. on the morning of June 21, 2019 

 

We are providing you notification regarding closure of your business and we want to thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation on this request. Should you have any questions, please 

contact the office of the Governor at (505) 782-7022.  
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